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Lou Mansolillo

From: George Voutes <george_voutes@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 1, 2025 10:49 AM
To: House Corporations Committee
Cc: Rep. Speakman, June
Subject: Oppose H5820 (AN ACT RELATING TO PUBLIC UTILITIES AND CARRIERS -- RENEWABLE 

ENERGY STANDARD)

Dear RI House Corporations, 
 
I oppose H5820.  
 
This is a terrible bill and should not progress.  
This bill is completely unacceptable and extends the dates for leading up to, and for the 100% renewable 
energy mandate from 2033 to 2043. Kicking the can down the road will not get RI to it's stated renewable 
targets mandated by law.  
 
What RI needs is more leadership for increasing the amount of renewable energy used throughout the state. 
Further delays will be to the benefit of fossil fuel industry and will continue degrading the health and 
wellbeing of RI residents.  
 
Thank you.  
George Voutes 
17 Shore Road 
Bristol, RI 


